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The Women in the Arts Retrospective will celebrate 10 years of the Celebrating 
the Genius of Women Art Competition at Orlando Public Library 

ORLANDO, Fla. (November 11, 2020) – The Orlando Public Library will host the Genius of 
Women in the Arts Exhibition 10 Year Retrospective in March 2021. This special exhibit will 
feature former winning female artists, both local and International, of a variety of medias from 
the Women in the Arts competitions. 

From March 1 through April 30, view the works of preceding winners from past Women in the 
Arts contest in a physical exhibition at the Orlando Public Library, located in downtown 
Orlando. A virtual exhibition will also be available through the Google Arts and Culture App. 
Although there will not be a competition this year, all are invited to celebrate 10 years of local 
and international talents of female artists. 
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Women in the Arts is a non-profit organization founded to recognize and raise awareness of the 
work of women in the arts, while bringing art education to the community, in partnership with 
the Orange County Library System. 

For more information, visit www.womeninthearts.org.  
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